
October 8, 2021


Paul Zuege

P.O. Box 560

New London, WI 54961


Hello Shyler,


I want give you some information about the recent installation of a radon mitigation system in the 
Pad building. I will  explain a little about the reason for the system and it’s operation.


As you know, the building was used as a dry cleaning operation for many years (1966-2015). As a 
result of this dry cleaning operation, there is some soil contamination underneath concrete floor. 
The radon mitigation system is designed to protect the occupants from any vapors from the 
contaminated soil. I decided to take the extra step of installing this system as a safety measure.


I received an operation and maintenance manual from the installer. I have arranged for 

Michael Zuege (920-249-5693) to do required periodic inspection and maintenance of the radon 
system. I would like you to periodically check for any damage or unusual noises such as noises 
coming from the fan. Please contact Mike as soon as possible if noticed.


I want to mention that I appreciate your willingness over the years to allow for the various 
inspections, holes drilled in your floors, and times that I needed to ask you to open your store 
early and move your displays. Thank you.


Could you look over the installed system when you have a chance. If you have any questions, 
please contact me via email or contact Mike. I would be happy to send you a copy of the 
operation and maintenance manual. Mike will have a copy as well.


Thank you Shyler. Good business to you.


Paul 


